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For Transmittal to:

Honorable G. Riki Hokama

Chair, Budget and Finance Committee
Maui County Council

200 South High Street

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair Hokama:
SUBJECT: FISCAL YEAR ("FY") 2017 BUDGET (EM-1) (BF-1)

In response to your March 14, 2016 request for an update on the Wastewater
Assessment Fees currently charged in the County of Maui we offer the following:

The purpose of wastewater assessment fees is to recover the construction cost of
expanding infrastructure in order to support future development. These fees are typically
collected at the issuance of a building permit and are based on an approved estimate of the
expected wastewater discharge from the project. Fees are currently collected in two sewer

service areas of the County:

(1) Central Maui (Wailuku/Kahului/Paia/Waiehu) - A single fee has been collected
since 1995 for those developments which utilize expansion capacity in the

Wailuku/Kahului Wastewater Reclamation Facility (WWRF)






